Date: 2™ September, 2016
To,

BSE Limited

Corporate Relationship Department
1% Floor, New Trading Ring,

P.J. Towers, Dalal Street

Fort, Mumbai 400001

Fax: 022-22722061/41/39/37

Subject: Confirmation/ information on published news in relation to PVR Limited (“Company”)

Dear Sir,

This is in reference to the news article captioned “Wanda Eyes India Premiere Via PVR Buy” which has
appeared in Economic Times newspaper dated September 2, 2016 and your communication to us seeking
clarification with regard to the same.

Please see our response as below:

Response: The abovementioned news report is erroneous, baseless and completely speculative in
nature. The same was also communicated by the Company to the concerned publication and has been
recorded in the said news report itself. The Company is not aware of any negotiations or transactions
(including any negotiation or transaction referred in the abovementioned news report) that require
disclosure under the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015.

If and when the Company becomes aware of any such information, the same shall be disclosed to the
authorities, as per the regulations in force.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,
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